Saint Paraskevi Philoptochos

Coatorive

This December we will be collecting coats for those less fortunate. Clean, reusable coats, jackets for adults & children, all sizes are welcome. Please put aside any of these items you would like to donate. We will be donating to Onewarmcoat.org.

Donations are accepted now until December 31st, 2022

Drop-off Location:
Please place coats in box
labeled Coat Drive

Please Donate

A New or Unused Coat to Help the Less Fortunate to Keep Them Warm

For more information contact Presvytera Gigi (973) 650-9510 Elaine Manoliadis (973) 865-9452

Thank You for Your Donation...

St. George Greek Orthodox Church 818 Valley Road, Clifton NJ